Supervisor / Dispatch
28. september 2010
Vi har hermed forngjelsen af at meddele, at Bo Winther har fdet ny stilling som
Supervisor / Dispatch. Dette er gceldende per den 01. oktober 2010.
Vagn Andersen vil samfidig overtage Bo's sfilling som Supervisor ligeledes
gceldende per den 01. oktober 2010. Vagn har arbejdet hos os som chauffer siden

2008.

Vi gnsker bdde Vagn og Bo al mulig held og lykke i deres nye stillinger.

We are very pleased to announce that Bo Winther has been appointed as
Supervisor / Dispatch. This is applicable as of 1st of October 2010.

Vagn Andersen will at the same time take on the position as Supervisor, previously
handled by Bo. Equally this is applicable as of 1st of October 2010. Vagn has been
working by us as a driver since 2008.

We wish both Vagn and Bo the best of luck with their new positions.

Med venlig hilsen / best regards

Palle @rting
Operations Manager



